
Inspiring

Despite the pressing global 
issues that Jim and Eileen 
deal with on a daily basis, 
they come off as an ex-
tremely happy and opti-
mistic duo.  Jim and Eileen 
believe that they would be 
considered poor in the eyes 
of many people, but they 
emphasize that they have 
lived extremely good lives.  

They have surrounded 
themselves with people ex-
hibiting similar values be-
cause they thrive off their 
support.  In terms of social 
change, Jim and Eileen do 
not preach and argue with 
others to make their point. 
Rather, they live lives that 
they find fulfilling in 
order to influence others.
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